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CHICKENPOX 
 
Dear families, 
We have been notified that some of our children have been exposed to 
Chickenpox over the last few days. The students attending Wigwam have also 
come into possible contact via Warragamba PS students.  

Common diseases which and require exclusion from school activities are as follows 
(Federal Health guidelines):  Chickenpox: - Excluded until all blisters have dried.   
This is usually at least 5 days after the rash first appears in unimmunised children 
and less in immunised children. 

It is really important that students with chickenpox avoid contact with others and 
not attend school or any event at school. This includes visiting school, dropping 
and picking up attending siblings, until five days after the onset of the rash when all 
blisters have crusted. Your help in this matter is greatly appreciated and will help 
with the highly contagious aspect of this disease. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Mason 
Principal 
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